
 

   

 

                               13.09.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     Despite the recent challenges posed by significant attacks on our energy infrastructure, I am 
pleased to inform you that Centravis continues to operate steadily. Our energy and water 
supplies remain uninterrupted, allowing us to maintain seamless operations without  
disruptions. All our equipment is functioning optimally, ensuring that our production processes 
run smoothly. The Centravis team remains highly engaged, motivated, and fully prepared to 
tackle any challenges that may arise. 
 
I also want to share some news on our recent developments: 
 

• Nickel Alloys Expansion: We have completed R&D on N06625 and expanded our product 

range to include N06625, N08800, N08810/N08811, N08825, and N08904. Plans for 2024 

include developing N06690 to strengthen our offerings for nuclear power plants. We've 

created a billet stock program and partnered with fast-delivery suppliers to ensure 

material availability and shorter lead times. Please feel free to request quotes. 

• All regular orders for IT tubes in TP304 and TP316 grades are now supplied as Balev 

304L® and Balev 316L®. This allows us to offer duplex-level performance at the cost-

effective pricing of conventional steel grades. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and trust in Centravis. We look forward to 
progressing on our journey together, constantly striving for excellence and innovation in all 
that we do. 
 

Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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